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28.3.25 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are delighted to inform you that as part of our Summer topic, Exploring Nature, we have arranged 

a special visit from Safari Pete, an exciting and interactive animal experience. This visit will take place 

on Tuesday 3rd June giving the children a fantastic opportunity to see, learn about, and meet a 

variety of fascinating creatures in a safe and engaging environment. 

This hands-on experience will deepen the children’s understanding of the natural world, different 

animal habitats, and how to care for living things—bringing our learning to life in a memorable way! 

During the visit, the children will get the chance to meet incredible creatures such as Tallulah the 

meerkat, Juliet the owl, Boo-Boo the monitor lizard, Drake the snake, Gumbo the toad and many 

more incredible creatures, each with their own unique characteristics and story. 

The cost of this experience is £12. In the unlikely event that the costs cannot be covered by 

contributions, the experience will be cancelled. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, the school 

can support you. Payments to be made via Arbor > Trips > Safari Pete by Tuesday 20 May at the 

latest. 

Please contact a member of the Nursery team if you wish to discuss this experience.  
Many thanks for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Verity Over 
 

 

 


